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July 7, 2020 

 

Margo J Franklin | Chief Human Resources Officer   

Milwaukee County Department of Human Resources 

901 N. 9th St., Suite 210, Milwaukee, WI 53233 

 

Dear Ms. Franklin, 

This letter is to inform you that our Milwaukee County members have met to discuss the 1% wage 

increase as proposed by Milwaukee County. Our membership has voted unanimously to accept it. We 

understand that this increase is retroactive to December 29, 2019 and respectfully request that it be 

expedited as quickly as possible to ensure that it appears on the upcoming agenda for the Milwaukee 

County Board of Supervisors’ meeting for approval.  

Sincerely, 

 
Daniel J. Bukiewicz 

President 
 

 

 


